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In a letter to the editor, Renad Ali expresses concern about placing advertisements in the Writing Corner.
Ali argues that ads would distract students from creative writing and critical thinking, potentially

influencing their work through brand bias and creating an uncomfortable environment for those seeking
an unbiased, inspirational space. The letter emphasizes the importance of prioritizing learning over

revenue generation in schools, advocating for maintaining the Writing Corner's ad-free environment to
.preserve its integrity as a space for genuine creativity and self-expression


